RADIO CKAY LTD., 110 CRAIG ST., DUNCAN, B.C.
PHONE (604) 746-4115

November 25, 1973

"r. Carl W. Dabelstein

3300 Notth 56th St.

Lincnln, Nebkraska

68507

Dear Sir:

we are writing to vou 1in response to vour letter dated
Novamber 1Yth, we are pleased to hear from vou. VYour
recertion was correct. "We have just recently uped our
nower to 5,000 watts and since the increase we have had
letters from several interestinc places one for instance

n

was from Pustralia, we cannot exprlain why our sicnal 1S
carrving so far but we find the rerorts extremelv interes-
tino.

Once again thank vou for vour letter ana 1if vouhfever
visitinc 1n this area please feel free to contact us

we'd he more thian happv to hear from you.

Sincerelv vours,
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Ernie Mykyte
Manager Raclio CKAY Ltd.
Duncan, B.C.



